

Doug Epperhart
President

Dean Pentcheff
Vice President

Sheryl Akerblom
Treasurer

1840 S Gaffey St., Box 34 ● San Pedro, CA 90731 ● (310) 918-8650 cspnclive@gmail.com

August 15, 2023

councilmember.mcosker@lacity.org deanne.dedmon@lacity.org cathie.santodomingo@lacity.org

Sent Via Email

Re: Motion Requesting Notification of Events by the Dept. of Rec & Parks

The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board adopted the following resolution at its September 19, 2022 Board and Stakeholder Meeting:

Motion requesting notification of events by the Department of Recreation and Parks Coastline, Parks, and Sunken City Committee

Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council requests that the Department of Recreation and Parks provide an ongoing yearly calendar of permitted events to the Neighborhood Council and the general public so we can also notify the community in advance.

Further resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council requests to be notified at least two to four weeks ahead of time for newly scheduled events.

Sincerely,

Doug Epperhart, President

Jouglas Epperhart

On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board